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What’s
happening?
The two 4th classes are preparing for their

‘Sing Out Loud’ performance at Wexford

Opera House on Wednesday November

20th.

The 5th and 6th classes are preparing for

their ‘mini-scientists’ Science Fair at the

school on Thursday 28th November.

Parent-Teacher Meetings will take place

Monday 25th November - Thursday 28th

November.  Details to follow....

Photo:   Claude Monet art  work
by 6th class .

Reminder :   Nuts and
‘nutel la ’ -type products
are not al lowed in the
Junior  and Senior  Infant
classrooms.

Our outdoor
playt imes go ahead
in mist  and drizzle .
The chi ldren need a
jacket with a hood
every day.
Please write your
chi ld ’s  name on the
inside of  the jacket .
Thank you.    

Please support  the
school ’s  healthy
eating approach
when choosing a
morning snack for
your chi ld .   (The
same appl ies to
drinks . )


